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This Week
Strike Days:  In order for the school to safely operate on the upcoming teaching 

strike days, the following classes will be closed:

Wednesday 5th July - School closed to Trailblazers & Adventurers.

Friday 7th July - School closed to Astronauts & Divers. 

Art Exhibition: After the popular success of last year’s event, we are holding another 

Art Exhibition of students’ amazing work in the Studio next week on Thursday 29th 

June. You are invited to join us to view/buy the students’ work between 5-7pm that 

evening. All classes will have the chance to view the exhibition the following day.

INSET Day: A reminder that the school is closed for an INSET day on Monday 3rd 

July.

PTFA AGM: Our PTFA are holding their Annual General Meeting at 10am on Tuesday 

11th July. If you would like to attend, please let the school office know.

Flower Festival: Globetrotters have a floral display at St. Mary’s church in Horsham 

as part of their Flower Festival. This is open to the public and can be viewed between 

now and Sunday 25th June.

Transition Afternoon: The date of our Transition Afternoon has changed. This will 

now take place on Tuesday 4th July, when pupils will be visiting their new classes.

Horsham Children’s Parade: If you and your child would like to take part in the parade 

on the morning of Sunday 9th July, please let your class teacher know ASAP.

Parent Partnership: The purpose of the Parent Partnership group is to ensure 

effective communication between parents/carers and school. The next meeting is on 

Tuesday 27th June at 11am and new representatives are always welcome.

SEND Activity Evening: Please see the attached poster for Out of Bounds SEND 

Activity evening in Angmering on Saturday 8th July.

New Teacher: We have appointed Laura Watkins as a teacher in Adventurers class for 

a one-term maternity cover.

Sports Day Medals: We would like to say a big thank 

you to Mark Ripley for donating the lovely medals for all 

of our students on Sports Day last week.

Letters Home
All Classess: Yearbook order form. (Sent by email.)

Seniors & Sixth Form: QE2 Connections letter. (Sent home in bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Abdullah, Pilots - Putting all his effort into Sports Day and participating brilliantly.

Summer, Pilots - Going home and finding out why thunder is loud.

Jamie, Trailblazers - Finding out why thunder is loud and coming back the next day with the answer.

Hei Hei, Divers - Clearly and carefully counting aloud during a maths session.

Yoimoji of the Week: Scoop
Scoop is a curious dog. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, 

to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.



Sports Day
We had a lovely Sports Day last Friday, with lots of different sporting challenges for all our students 

to enjoy. Thank you once again to Forest School’s PE Department for their help in organising and 

running the sessions.
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